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Comments: I am totally against the proposed National Old Growth Amendment.   The last thing we need is more

red tape in managing our Forest.   Wildfires are a HUGE problem for the last several years and the management

of our forest for the last couple of decades has create a big part of this problem.    This mismanagement is finally

catching up with us.  We need to create Healthy forest through select cutting, road access and the clearing of

debris.  We don't need to let it burn and create more pollution and warming.     The so called science we have

been following to manage these forest is clearly NOT working.    I am strongly against this new Amendment.

 


